
21st April 2021

Dear  Student,

As the weather gets warmer it's a good time to remind everyone about the post 16 dress code.

The dress code can be found on the last page of the student handbook on our website and is
attached for information.

If you breach the dress code you will be challenged. If you have a coat or jacket that you can
wear that will cover it up you will be expected to wear this at all times during that day, indoors
and outdoors, which may be pretty uncomfortable. We have a limited supply of clothing which
we will lend to students who breach the dress code, or you will be asked to go home to change.
You will be asked to leave something as a deposit e.g. a phone case or headphones, which will
be returned to you when you return the clean item of clothing.  Returned clothing will be placed
in quarantine for 72 hours before being loaned again.

We expect students to be appropriately dressed for a learning environment and for our 11 to 18
age ranged school and feel our dress code clearly outlines what is acceptable in Post 16. If you
are unsure about anything then please ask a member of staff.  All members of our community
have a dress code to adhere to, including staff, so please ensure you are following the rules of
Post 16 at all times.

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2020/11/30103426/Post-16-Student-Handbook-2020-21-update-27.11.20.pdf


Yours sincerely

Michelle Cheadle

Head of Post 16

CC: Parents


